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SCHOLARSHIP; Wonderful chance here. Will and Clair Stein are offering a 
limited time scholarship opportunity  

for local  1st-time,  second-generatio potential visitors to experience healing 
and renewal at Chung Pyung Lake Heaven and Earth Training Center in 
Korea this summer.  

Recipients have to be second generation making their first-time visit. For those 
might have never been able to go before because of cost,  

schedule or whatever. This is a scholarship for any of the several programs now 
held at the famous facility, newly named, 

 "HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center" .Programs are starting 
soon.  

Please contact Pastor Jim (410 562 8317) or the Steins directly. (202 777 
2039). Thank you. 
 

 

 

  

 


